
Via Electronic Mail 

 

September 16, 2020 

 

Mark D. Marini, Secretary 

Commonwealth of Massachusetts 

Department of Public Utilities 

One South Station, 5th Floor 

Boston, Massachusetts  02110 

 

Re: D.P.U. 19-07:  Investigation by the Department of Public Utilities on its own Motion 

into Initiatives to Promote and Protect Consumer Interests in the Retail Electric 

Competitive Supply Market 

 

Dear Mr. Marini: 

 

On behalf of Energy Plus Holdings LLC, Green Mountain Energy Company, Reliant Energy 

Northeast LLC, and XOOM Energy Massachusetts, LLC (collectively, “NRG Retail”), provided 

herewith is NRG Retail’s Motion for Clarification in connection with the above-referenced 

proceeding. 

 

In accordance with the Department of Public Utilities’ (the “Department’s”) March 12, 2020 

Temporary Changes to Filing Requirements, an original paper version is not being provided at 

this time but will be retained for submission at a later date as directed by the Department. 

 

Please do not hesitate to contact me if you have any questions. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Brian E. Calabrese 

 

Copy to:   Greggory Wade, Hearing Officer 

 Peter Ray 
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and West Virginia 

 

  


